From: Roberts, Matthew 
Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2015 1:51 PM
To: Jackson, Doretha; Berlin, Steve
Subject: Re: Travel-associated Ethics review: In-Person Informatics Workgroup Meeting: April 13th and April 1th 

Hi all, just writing following the meeting I attended last week.  The National Association of County and City Health Officials (NACCHO) sponsored the meeting and only basic travel items are reimbursable.  They directly paid for the flight and lodging, and I will be reimbursed some per diem through them.

NACCHO paid, for the In-Person Informatics Workgroup Meeting held at the Marriott Marquis hotel in Atlanta, Georgia.  This meeting was Monday and Tuesday of last week.

Thanks!

Matt

Matthew Roberts, MPH
Informatics Project Manager                                
333 S State Street, Room 200

Chicago, IL, 60604

phone: 312-747-9543
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